
I trust this letter finds you well! We are reaching out to you on behalf of Festival Hall to
extend an invitation for your business to become a sponsor for our upcoming event,
2025 Bingo for the Arts.

This is the second iteration of Bingo for the Arts! Fast becoming an annual tradition, Bingo
for the Arts brings together our community for a night of fun, all while supporting Festival
Hall’s mission to be a premier cultural hub.

Built in 1939 and renovated 15 years ago, Festival Hall needs to upgrade its core
infrastructure including its roof, stage lighting, sound, and projection equipment. In 2024,
Bingo for the Arts raised over $20,000 towards these goals!

This is where you come in! We’re reaching out to invite your family or business to become
a sponsor for this unique event. Each sponsorship level comes with unique benefits to give
your family or business visibility and recognition before and during the event.

Event Date: January 23, 2025 - 5:30pm
Location: Festival Hall, Downtown Greensboro, Georgia

Your sponsorship will help us achieve our fundraising goals and align your business
with the cultural enrichment of Greensboro. Your generosity will be acknowledged
through various sponsorship levels, each offering unique benefits to showcase your
commitment to the arts.

If you have any questions or would like further information, please feel free to contact us at
info@festivalhallga.com. We are more than happy to arrange a meeting to discuss this
opportunity further.

Dear Community Supporter,

FestivalHallGA.com
201 North Main Street

Greensboro, GA 30642


